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Same Sex Marriage Benefits for Employees

News

7.14.15 

Scott Schneider was featured on WUPL-TV’s “The 504” on July 14, 2015. In the segment, Scott

explained how the legalization of same-sex marriage across the country also means some changes

to some benefits provided to employees.

To watch the segment, please visit WWL-TV.
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